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Further report on the status of the cease-fire 
in the Middle East 

The following report on the situation on 24 January 1974 in the Egypt-Israel 
sector is based on information received frum the headquarters of UNEF and UNTSO: 

The situation in the area of operation remained quiet. No incidents were 
reported. 

Supply convoys proceeded without incident. T170 trucks were unloaded for 
Suez city and 16 for the Egyptian Third Army. 
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